
Enjoy The Warmer Weather! 
 
Debi Hoefling will be leading worship service this Sunday, 
March 9th, 2025.  
Thank-you to this Sunday’s volunteers:  
Elder in charge: Marg McCulley   
Scripture Reader:  
Sound Operator: Pat Evans         
Greeter:  
Coffee Hosts: Marg McCulley & Linda Kisell 
PowerPoint Operator: Kathy Nielsen 
Minutes for Mission: Chris White 
 
If anyone has had a change of address please contact Tanya at 
Westminster Office to update it. Thank You. 
 
Clocks spring ahead this Saturday! 
 
Pie Day will be held on March 9th. 

 


